Pemberton Township Schools
Mr. Tony Trongone, Superintendent

BOARD BRIEF

SEPTEMBER 28, 2017
ACTION MEETING

PTS

BBy B

Pemberton Learning Community: Pursuing Excellence One Child at a Time

Superintendent’s Repo Stum

o Mr. Trongone gave .a district update of projects that are PreSchool: 624 Grade 6: 341
currently IN process. Kindergarten: 370 Grade 7: 345
Crichton demolition has begun Grade 1© 380 Grade 8 330

Haines School looks great....a few minor details Grade 2: 378 Grade 9: 353

need attention Grade 3: 364 Grade 10: 319
Technology upgrades Grade 4: 364 Gradell: 325

Emmons renovations are complete — air Grade 5: 382 Grade 12: 353
conditioning, new windows

Zonar System installed in transportation Total: 5228

Presentations
Deb Ceplo from PECEC reviewed the Early Childhood Student RW
Summer OutReach Program and the wonderful

reception from the community

Michelle Walker was recognized for being selected as
the Burlington County Volunteer of the Year

Rita Jenkins previewed activities and events being
planned for the Week of Respect and School Violence The Homecoming Dance is
Awa_lrepess Week ) scheduled for Thursday, October
Preliminary PARCC results were explained by Mr. 5 2017

Trongone

e Student representative, Amy
Adickes gave a wrap-up of
school events and activities since
the beginning of the school year

Committee Reports Upaa!! | Policy W

Nothing to report at this time.

. 1% Readings on a few
miscellaneous policies
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The PTHS Travel Club’s trip to Italy was approved

Tutors were approved for individual schools for the 2017-2018 school year
Title 1 & Title Il Funding was approved

The 21% Century Continuation Grant was approved

Various high school and middle school curriculum was approved

Fall Flu vaccination clinics were approved

Administratio

The C&D schedule was approved for the middle schools and high school
The Board approved 14 new staff members including transportation
The substitute list was approved

m

Use of school vehicles for several community events was approved
The sale of vehicle items by open bid was approved

New Busine
The appointment of

Retirements

Stacey Kelly — Years of Service - 32 professional services for

Theresa Odom — Years of Service — 29 the Architect and the
Mechanical Engineer

were approved

The proposal for three
(3) Title I positions was
approved

Miscellaneo

Mrs. Glawson remarked that the Back to School Nights were

well attended W
Mr. Wilson is happy with the good job the Board is doing. And o ‘

looking forward to future district advancements The next meetings:

e Work Session,
10/12/17, at
Brotherhood, 6:30 pm
Action Meeting,
10/19/17, at PTHS
Auditorium, 6:30 pm
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